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 helen toumazis SUPPRT2016/5380/P 13/10/2016  19:03:21 Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to support this application as i feel that the proposed house will be a substantial 

improvement on the existing property both in terms of design and style. 

It will be a huge improvement to that part of frognal as the existing house has no redeeming features 

and no architectural benefit to the area at all.

59 rosslyn hill
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